
2022 City of  Arkansas City

Outside Agency Funding Request



Requested amount

• The Health Department is seeking an 
allocation of  $17.200 for Public Health in 
Fiscal Year 2022.

• The City has allocated $17,200 for Public 
Health in each of  the previous 5 years.

• Allocated funds are used in conjunction with 
other taxpayer funds to leverage and 
additional $1,300,000 in state and federal 
public health funding to the County in 2022.



What Funds Support

• Labor is the largest expense category of  

Health Department operations.

• Funds from the Cities and County support 

30% of  staff  salaries and benefits.



The Investment in Health

• The Health Department never ceased to 

operate due to the pandemic during 2020.

• Your Health Department continues to 

successfully provide health services and 

programs often found only in communities 3 

times our size in KS.

• The annual support by our communities is 

what enables us to remain in operation.


